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You don’t want to miss out on this amazing event right in your own backyard! 

 

The Li-Ning BWF 2018 World Junior Championships are taking place in Markham, Ontario, Canada from 
November 5-18, 2018.  The City of Markham, along with its partners Badminton Canada and Badminton Ontario, 
are excited to be welcoming 600 athletes from over 55 countries.  Competition will occur at the Markham Pan Am 
Centre.  

In conjunction with this event the BWF Coaching Conference will take place with world renown speakers.  
Registration to the conference will include individual event quarter final and semi final tickets.  

The BWF Coaches Conference will take place Nov. 16th and 17th. For more information go to 
wjc2018.ca/coaching conference.  The keynote speaker for the conference is Dr. Wade Gilbert. Gilbert is currently 
a professor in the Department of Kinesiology at Fresno State University. Gilbert has helped write nearly 100 
publications in relation to coaching and sport science. Other speakers include Kenneth Larsen, a professor of sport 
science and the former coach of the Danish National Team is also scheduled to speak. 

Other speakers scheduled to deliver sessions during the conference include: Tracey Hallam, a multiple gold 
medalist at the Commonwealth Games, L, and Rikke Olsen, a former Danish Olympian in badminton; among 
others. The conference will also include practical on-court sessions with local coaches Jennifer Lee, Mike Butler, 
Efendi Wijaya and others.  

Surrounding the conference there will be two player clinics. Where top coaches and World Jr. Championship 
players will be practicing. These clinics will take place on Nov. 14 and Nov. 15 at the Ontario Badminton Academy.  

Finally there will NCCP workshops (Nov. 18) and a Women in Coaching event (Nov. 14th). See 
wjc2018.ca/coaching conference for more information, location and registration.   

If you are interested either being a mentor or mentee for the Women in Coaching Event please fill in this form 

If you are interested in becoming a Learning Facilitator or Evaluator please fill in this form.  

For more information please visit the Coaching Conference section of the website. 

 

https://goo.gl/forms/bQzqPOC0kxUyjZ2A2
https://goo.gl/forms/o4fkkonx8zpp3TdQ2
https://www.wjc2018.ca/index.php/coach-summit/

